
 

      ‘Where learning is fun’                                   Headteacher: Mrs. A. Pass 

  

  

          Wednesday, November 1, 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We would like to take our Year 1 children to see ‘Paddington’ at Cineworld Shaw Ridge. This visit will 

take place on Tuesday 21st November. 

The performance starts at 10am, therefore we will be leaving school at 9.30am and we will return to 

school in time for lunch.  

The children have PE in the afternoon, so they still need to wear their PE kit to school but we ask 

that they wear their school jumper or cardigan. This helps us keep the children safe and easily 

recognisable in a public place. 

The cost of this trip is £8 per child and covers the cost of the coach. The cinema tickets are free as 

part of the ‘Into Film Festival’. 

Children who are eligible for pupil premium are not expected to pay for the visit. 

Please complete the attached slip and return along with your payment by Tuesday 14th November. 

Remember, we do not regularly check bookbags so please hand to a member of staff in a sealed, 

named envelope. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Tebbitt and Mrs Baker 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wootton Bassett Infants’ School 
High Street 

Royal Wootton Bassett 

Wiltshire 

SN4 7BS 

Tel: 01793 852254 

Email: admin@woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk 

 

 

mailto:admin@woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk


 

 

‘’Paddington’ – Tuesday 21st November 

 

Child’s Name 

 

Child’s Class                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

 

I enclose a payment of                              

CASH (Exact change please) 

CHEQUE (Payable to Wootton Bassett Infants’ School)  

 

Children who are eligible for pupil premium are not expected to pay for the visit. 

 

Signed  

 


